January 30, 2017

STARS Steering Committee
Association for the Advancement

of Sustainability in Higher Education
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear STARS Steering Committee:

On behalf of Whitman College, I am pleased to submit the results of our institution’s
2016 - 2017 Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment, and Ratings System report.

Whitman College is committed to providing a well-rounded liberal arts education
through the embodiment of our core values. We recognize the impact our campus
community has on the environment, and the leadership role our college plays as an
institution of higher learning. With the STARS tool we are able to guide our
sustainability efforts across our campus community. The collection of data for this
report has highlighted the collaboration present throughout our campus, and the
continued dedication our college has to sustainability.

I would like to thank AASHE for their role in the continued advancement of
measureable sustainability metrics. With tools such as STARS we are able to foster
meaningful progress and highlight the continued leadership role we play in an ever-
changing world.

Sincerely,

President
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President
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